
 

 

Proposed George Gordon First Nation Property 
Assessment Law, 2014  

and  
George Gordon First Nation Property Taxation Law, 

2014 

June 30, 2014 

The George Gordon First Nation has issued a notice pursuant to section 6 of the First 
Nations Fiscal Management Act advising that is proposing to enact a property taxation 
law and a property assessment law and is inviting written submissions regarding the 
proposed laws to be received by August 29, 2014. 

Click here to view the proposed George Gordon First Nation Property Assessment Law, 
2014 

Click here to view the proposed George Gordon First Nation Property Taxation Law, 
2014 

  

For further information, contact:  

Lynette Gordon, George Gordon First Nation, 306-835-2022 

Or 

Rick Bennett, First Nations Tax Commission, 250-828-9835 

http://sp.fng.ca/fngweb/391_assessment_law_2014_proposed.pdf
http://sp.fng.ca/fngweb/391_assessment_law_2014_proposed.pdf
http://sp.fng.ca/fngweb/391_taxation_law_2014_proposed.pdf
http://sp.fng.ca/fngweb/391_taxation_law_2014_proposed.pdf
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